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Katten Marks Eighth Year as Sponsor of Public Counsel Run 
for Justice
May 16, 2013

Katten was pleased to sponsor Public Counsel's 10th Annual Run for Justice, held on March 16 in 
conjunction with the 2013 ASICS LA Marathon. This is the eighth year the firm has sponsored the 
event, which raises money to support Public Counsel's work to fight injustice and promote fairness for 
children, families, veterans and many others. Katten was again awarded first place for Outstanding 
Team Participation and second place for the Karen Paull Justice Cup (In Recognition of the Most 
Money Raised). In addition, Tanya Russell, regional office administrator for the firm's California 
offices, won the award for Most Money Raised by an Individual. All recipients will be honored at 
Public Counsel's Annual Pro Bono Awards Reception on July 24.
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